
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that South Panola School District shall receive sealed proposals 

for “Request for Proposals for Curriculum/Intervention Programs.” Said proposals 

shall be received no later than 10:00 a.m., June 14, 2022, at Central Office 

Administration, 209 Boothe Street; Batesville, MS  38606. 

 

RFP specifications are available by emailing drubenstein@spanola.net or calling 

662.563.9361. 

 

The Board of Trustees reserves the right to reject any and all proposals and waive any 

informalities.   

 

Tim Wilder 

Superintendent of Education 

South Panola School District 
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